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Dates to Remember

February 19-23
Winter Break-

No School
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

February 26- March 1
Dr. Seuss Week- 

Themed days all week! 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Tuesday, March 5th
3rd Grade to MRC for 

Learn to Skate Program
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Wednesday, March 6th
Early Release Day

Dismissal @ 1:15 p.m.
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Tuesday, March 12th
Channel 8 Weather @ UES

3rd Grade to MRC for 
Learn to Skate Program

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Thursday, March 14th

2nd Trimester ends
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Friday, March 15th
Workshop Day- No School

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Tuesday, March 19th
3rd Grade to MRC for 

Learn to Skate Program
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Friday, March 22nd
Granite Coast Orthodontics visit- 

8:45-11:45 a.m.
Trimester 2 Awards Assembly 

@ 2:15 p.m.

Free Covid Kits Available
The district has received a limited amount of free
Covid tests that are available for staff, parents and
community members who would like one. There is
no cost for these kits and each test box has 2 kits
inside of it. These kits can be given to families  who
wish to test if their child is sick and they want to rule
out Covid. Please contact the school office @ 785-
4330 or email allison_davis@rsu40.org if you would
like to pick up a kit. 

Students recognized for positive behaviors!!

Our PBIS monthly theme for February is Friendship-
 I will be a good friend to others.

Congratulations to the following students for being 
recognized this week for our targeted positive behavior:

Pre K - Brooke Grass & Keller Grindle
Kindergarten - Ella Bendtson & Addie Hatch
1st Grade - Ezra Miller & Kimber Dodge
2nd Grade - Cassie Heath & Levi Yenor
3rd Grade -  Stefan Dudley & Clancey Calderwood
4th Grade - Arianna Hildings & Sully Seeger
5th Grade - Angelika Stanton & Bentley Robinson
6th Grade - Kyle Jensen & Brigid Mills

Super Citizens

UES would like to send a HUGE thank you to Eliza
Petrovitz (Uly D.’s Grandmother) for mending our
stage curtains. They were in pretty rough shape and
now they look fantastic. Thank you so much Ms.
Petrovitz!!!



Minute to Win It

Student Feature: Deakin Kenefick  Grade: Pre-K 

I like UES because - I like ACE! I get to play basketball with my
older friend Kyle.
My favorite center in Mrs. Snell’s class is:  square magnets.
I like to watch - Zoboomafoo
My favorite singers and bands include - Demun Jones
My favorite foods include - that’s easy. I love tacos. I’m a taco
eating machine. I also like steak and ice-cream cones
My hobbies include - playing with my Leggos.
When I grow up I want to - be a principal
If I could live anywhere in the world I’d live in - Florida or Africa.

Mrs. Munro goes to the State House! 
Mrs. Munro was invited, as the Knox County Teacher of the Year, to participate in a
mock legislature session on Friday, February 9th. 15 out of the 16 county teachers
of the year were able to attend. She had to write and deliver a testimony
concerning a bill, listen to arguments for and against, and vote for the bill. Hearing
many legislators share why they went into politics was one of the best parts.
Working with the state staff was also a highlight.  It was a grand opportunity to find
out how educators can influence policies and bills in Maine. 




